

SAMPLE TEST INTENSIVE ENGLISH 1

THỜI GIAN: 60 PHÚT

LISTENING (10 questions / 30 points)

Part 1: These people are calling friends about the weekend. Are these statements True or False?

1. Penny agrees to go to a movie with Bob (True / False)
2. Anne can't come to the party (True / False)
3. Ken invites Nancy to a movie (True / False)
4. Anne and Mike are going to see a football game (True / False)
5. Wendy can't go to Jack house. (True / False)

Part 2: Listen and circle the correct answer.

1. Stephanie would like to have.....
 - a. brothers
 - b. sisters
 - c. cousins
2. Donna's brother is a
 - a. teacher
 - b. student
 - c. professor
3. Bob's sister bosses him around
 - a. never
 - b. sometimes
 - c. always
4. Rosie's friend would like to come from a family
 - a. small
 - b. big
 - c. medium-size
5. Tina is child
 - a. an only
 - b. a lonely
 - c. one

GRAMMAR AND VOCABULARY (11 questions/ 22 points)

Choose the correct option.

1. Where you born?
 - a. were
 - b. was
 - c. are
2. Matha and I at the festival yesterday.
 - a. were
 - b. was
 - c. am
3. Whowith?
 - a. are you talking
 - b. do you talk
 - c. are he talk
4. Ilistening right now
 - a. isn't
 - b. weren't
 - c. am not
5. Shein the factory
 - a. work
 - b. works
 - c. is work
6.are my parents
 - a. Those
 - b. That
 - c. This
7. Asi and Vidyaphotography
 - a. doesn't like
 - b. likes
 - c. don't like
8. Wefootball and tennis
 - a. play
 - b. plays

c. doesn't play

9. Is this for you? No, It's for

a. him

b. he

c. his

10. What ison your desk?

a. these

b. those

c. that

11. I enjoy swimming, but Kim doesn't like

a. it

b. him

c. her

READING (6 questions/ 18 points)

Read the article and choose the correct option.

Multicultural cities

The world is a wonderful combination of many cultures. To me, the best things about travelling are seeing different places, tasting different foods and meeting different people. If you're looking for the best multicultural experience, visit one of the places on our list. Each of these places is a city of the world, but also have a world inside the city.

Toronto: This city is in Canada and it is one of the most multicultural city in the world. There are almost two hundred different cultural groups in this city of almost three million people. One interesting thing about Toronto are the little international neighborhoods, like Chinatown, Greek town, Little Italy and Little India. Each of these areas has its own shops and restaurants and even the street signs are in different languages!

Amsterdam: This beautiful city in Netherlands is famous for being an international place. Amsterdam is a very open city and it welcomes people from all over the world. It's home to people of 178 different nationalities so you can hear many different languages on the streets.

If you can't speak Dutch, there are opportunities for free classes to help you. Amsterdam also has many cultural events during the year.

Sau Paulo: Sau Paulo, in the south of Brazil, is one of the most multicultural cities in South America. Brazil has a rich history and its people have origins all over the world. In Sau Paulo, there are influences from different continents: South America, Europe, Africa and Asia. I recommended the Italian neighborhood of the city in Bela Vista, or the Japanese neighborhood of Liberdade. I always visit these neighborhoods when I go to Sau Paulo.

1. The article is about:
 - a. The biggest cities in the world.
 - b. Cities with many different cultures.
 - c. Cities with good places to eat.
2. The author thinks:
 - a. That cities with many different cultures are a good thing.
 - b. That people in multicultural cities all speak many languages.
 - c. That it's hard to meet people in big cities.
3. What does the author say about Toronto?
 - a. You can see different languages on the street.
 - b. The population is very old.
 - c. It's the capital of Canada
4. According to the article, what is an advantage to the living in Amsterdam?
 - a. Cultural events are not expensive.
 - b. There are free Dutch classes.
 - c. Everyone speaks English.
5. What does the author like about Sau Paulo?
 - a. The history
 - b. The people
 - c. The Japanese and Italian areas.
6. How many nationalities in Amsterdam?
 - a. 178
 - b. 187
 - c. 287

WRITING (10 questions/ 30 points)

Fill in the blanks with the correct form of the verb.

live	want	not live	not see	be
not have	help	work	go	mean

There are two very important people in my life: my sons Oscar and Nico. Oscar(1)..... with us. He(2)..... a job and he(3).....to go back to school. He(4)..... around the house – a lot. Nico(5)..... with us now. He(6)..... at the local college as a teacher. We(7)..... him very often – he(8)..... to a lot of conferences. My sons(9)..... wonderful people. They(10)..... a lot to me. Thank you!